
Mr & Mrs Jenkins  
18 Portland Place  

Bonnie View  
Blackwood  

NP12 3PJ  
 
Planning Department   
Caerphilly Council  
Ty Tredomen Parc  
Tredomen  
Ystrad Mynach  
Hengoed  
CF82 7WF   
 
Monday, 31st October 2022 
 
Dear Sir/Madam   
 
18 Portland Place, Bonnie View, Blackwood, NP12 3PJ   
 
Please find attached photographs and site plan/boundary location documents for 
permission to prune the branches of three oak trees adjoining our property which have 
TPOs on them.  
 
This is a new, amended planning permission request with recommendations from your 
Arboricultural Officer, Rebekah Browning (her memorandum is uploaded as supporting 
evidence). 
 
To undertake the following work: 
 

o T1 – Crown reduction of up to a maximum of 3 metres to suitable lateral branches  

o T2 – Lateral reduction of damaged branch to a point distal to the rope damage, to suitable 

lateral branches  

o T3 – Lateral reduction to suitable lateral branches or to branch collar as suited to ongoing 

management  
 

If successful with this application, we will be employing the services of a fully qualified and 
insured tree surgeon called Chris Jones from Green Valley Tree Services 
(https://www.facebook.com/gvtreeservices).      
 
We have provided you with a detailed map of the property and boundary, locations of the 
three trees concerned (T1, T2 and T3), as well as numerous photographs showing the 
branches that have been recommended by your Arboricultural Officer to be 
reduced/pruned.  
 
Continued ….  



Continued ….2 
 
 
 
We trust on this occasion that we have submitted the correct information and supporting 
evidence to reduce/prune the three trees indicated. 
 
 
Yours faithfully     
Mike Jenkins & Heather Gifford-Jenkins   
 
 
 
 


